
   
 

 

Moog, Inc. 

Industrial Slip Ring Operation 

2200 South Main Street 

Blacksburg, VA 24060 

 

Subject: We are moving! 

 

To our valued customers, 

 

We are pleased to announce we are moving to a new facility.  In mid-November 2020, Moog’s 

industrial slip ring operation currently located at 2200 South Main Street, Blacksburg, VA, is moving to 

a new location at 400 Technology Drive, Christiansburg, VA; a short move of 8 miles.   

 

In spite of the challenges we have all faced from the Covid-19 pandemic, our overall business in our 

Blacksburg operations has continued to be strong.  Our new facility is larger, giving us the necessary 

room to continue our expansion needed to support our customers.   Rest assured that in the move, we 

will have the same personnel, equipment, and processes currently utilized to build your hardware.  We 

still retain our AS9100 certification.  You will continue to get the same high-quality and high-

performance products you get from our current facility.  We do not anticipate any disruption in our 

deliveries to you. 

 

All industrial slip ring Sales, Customer Support, Purchasing, and Production will be in the new facility.  

There is no change to our Accounting function which is located in Elma, NY.  All payment and bank 

details remain the same. 

 

Your contacts will remain the same, no change in phone numbers or email addresses.  Please let us 

know if you have any questions.   

 

We appreciate your business, and look forward to serving you from our new location. 

 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

 

Robert Mash 

General Manager, Blacksburg Industrial Slip Rings 


